From: Jo Hurford |
Sent: 11 January 2023 18:14

Subject: 2021/2954/P 1 Museum Street

Dear Camden Planning,

I would like to OBJECT to the application on the basis that the proposal is far too large. It should be no
taller than what is there now, Ideally they would retrofit the existing building.
The proposal will create very ugly views from the British Museum and totally overshadow nearby streets.

Yours sincerely

Jo Hurford

Flat 71

30-40 Grafton Way
WCIE 6DX



